
09:01:04 From Dr. Shuana Tucker, CSDE to Paul Fleming(Direct Message):
I will start at 10:01

09:01:10 From Dr. Shuana Tucker, CSDE to Paul Fleming(Direct Message):
Is that okay with you

09:01:13 From Paul Fleming to Dr. Shuana Tucker, CSDE(Direct Message):
Sounds good!

09:01:44 From Chris Todd, CSDE to Paul Fleming(Direct Message):
Paul, do you want to start the recording?

09:01:48 From Chris Todd, CSDE to Paul Fleming(Direct Message):
sorry, we forgot to discuss

09:11:56 From Sharon Fuller to Paul Fleming(Direct Message):
Paul - It looks like Terry Carroll, CAPSS, just joined.

09:22:23 From Chris Todd, CSDE to Everyone:
https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Talent_Office/Talent-Office-home-

page/Educator-Evaluation
09:24:15 From Dr. Rebecca Good (she/her) to Everyone:

Thank you
09:24:15 From elizabeth brown to Everyone:

I just accessed it via SDE Talent Office then click on teacher 
evaluation, it came right up.
09:42:14 From Kate Field to Everyone:

I'm very interested in creating a differentiated system where 
maybe proficient tenured teachers do not have to be rated every year. 
I'm not sure this is allowable under the proposal.
09:45:09 From Kate Field to Everyone:

Perhaps a three year cycle where tenured proficient teachers 
are rated in every third year.  This would allow experienced talented 
teachers room to focus on professional growth and administrators time 
to focus on new teachers or experienced teachers who are struggling.
09:47:34 From Leonard Lockhart to Everyone:

Considering that we must evaluate the Superintendent every 
year, I would value a discussion of annual evaluation of all teachers 
annually, as well. I feel the same for administrator, as well 
(annual).
09:47:47 From Mary Yordon, AFTCT to Everyone:

This is for evaluation and support. Evaluate areas of 
improvement and support them to improve.
09:58:46 From ciottocaj to Everyone:

Agree with Leonard. Evaluation should be about accountability 
but also support, growth, and development and not something teachers 
should fear but hopefully embrace.
10:06:21 From Paul Fleming to Chris Todd, CSDE(Direct Message):

Do you want to go ahead with the poll or table it for the near 
future via email?
10:08:42 From Erin Benham to Everyone:

I agree Sharon, I do think we will gain much from the feedback 
sessions.
10:21:45 From Mary Yordon, AFTCT to Everyone:

This timeline makes sense.
10:23:32 From Kate Field to Everyone:



well said, Mary. I agree.
10:24:21 From elizabeth brown to Everyone:

fine with timeline
10:29:51 From Leonard Lockhart to Everyone:

I was trying to click the survey but it would not allow 
me.  :)
10:31:36 From Sam Galloway to Everyone:

I have a hard start for an 11:30. Take care!
10:32:58 From Nancy DeJarnette to Everyone:

Sorry, have to run to another meeting.  Thanks!


